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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The lakes in Whitewater are one of its greatest assets, a tremendous resource that sets the city apart. The lakes
deserve more attention than the park & rec department can give, with all their other responsibilities. Any sizable
lake in the surrounding area has a lake district.

Having a district focused on improving the lakes could mean real progress, including removal of the invasive
cattails.  I urge the council to approve formation of a lake district.

Elvira Kau - Member of Lakes Advisory Committee

On Wed, May 14, 2025 at 10:09 AM Michelle Dujardin <MDujardin@whitewater-wi.gov>
wrote:

Good Morning Everyone!

 

I’m working on my presentation for the June 3rd City Council Meeting. On my last
slide I would like to incorporate a statement from each of the lakes advisory
committee members. If you would take a moment and think of a sentence or two I
can place on my slide to help hit the message home. Your name will be sited after
your remark. Thank you for taking the time to think and provide this to me.

 

Reasons Why A Cravath & Trippe Lakes District is the best choice for the City of
Whitewater

*

*

 

Important Ask.

This could be the last attempt we get to pass the resolution, I am please asking that
you all take your passion and put it in the form of an email to the city council
members, city clerk Heather Boehm, and myself. Please also state that you would

like it placed in the June 3rd City Council Packet for the Resolution of the Lakes
District Agenda Item. This will allow all members and the public to see what the
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benefits the lakes district will really provide. If you have neighbors with this same
passion and willingness to send an email, please share this information with them as
well.

 

When sending the email, if you place all the emails in the Bcc: line, it will go to all of
them without creating an ability to write back and create a walking quorum. If all of

the letters could be submitted by Friday, May 23rd, this will ensure they get into the
packet.

 

Staff: Michelle Dujardin: mdujardin@whitewater-wi.gov

City Clerk: Heather Boehm: hboehm@whitewater-wi.gov

 

Council Members:

Michael Smith: msmith@whitewater-wi.gov

Neil Hicks: nhicks@whitewater-wi.gov

Orin Smith: osmith@whitewater-wi.gov

Greg Majkrzak: gmajkrzak@whitewater-wi.gov

Patrick Singer: psinger@whitewater-wi.gov

Steven Sahyun ssahyun@whitewater-wi.gov

Brian Schanen: bschanen@whitewater-wi.gov

 

 

Thank you again and hang in there!

Michelle

 

 

Michelle Dujardin, CPRP  |  Assistant Parks, Recreation, Community Events Director
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City of Whitewater  |  312 W Whitewater  |  Whitewater, WI  53190

(  (262) 473-0121 | (262) 903-9532 | *  mdujardin@whitewater-wi.gov

For online registration and facility reservation, visit http://wwparks.org

P  Save money and the environment; think twice before printing this email
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